
 

 

Message from your Hawai‘i House of Representatives 

Aloha Benjamin Zingg, Macartney Biegler, Tania DuPont, Elijah Anakelea-Buckley, and Jacqueline 

Noborikawa, 

It is our pleasure to congratulate you on being selected to represent Hawai‘i at the 18th Annual Youth 

Leadership Summit for Sustainable Development in Martha's Vineyard. You have all shown passion and 

commitment to earn this honor.  

The journey on which you are about to embark will give you the opportunity to work with others from 

around the world who face similar challenges in sustainability. The experience and training you are 

about to receive will contribute to building a more sustainable Hawai‘i. 

The preservation and management of Hawai‘i's natural resources is essential to maintaining a quality 

way of life. With your efforts, Hawai‘i can help lead the world in stewardship of land and ocean. 

We would also like to commend and thank all the organizations and individuals who are contributing to 

making this summit happen. This event is possible due to their belief in what you are capable of doing to 

make our islands a better place. 

We are excited for you and have confidence that this summit will offer you opportunities to learn, share 

and create new experiences for all involved. We wish you all a memorable week and best wishes for the 

years ahead. 

Sincerely, 

                

Mark Nakashima      Cindy Evans 
State Representative       State Representative 
District 1       District 7 


